
I would like to express my gratitude
and thank you again for all you have
done for me.I am extremely
appreciative of the fact that you heard
me out at a time when all hope was lost
in regard to me being able to keep my
housing voucher. Without your
willingness to advocate for me, I would
have lost my hearing and also stability
with my current employment. Both
things have a direct effect when it
comes to quality of life and a healthy
mindset. 

I am very thankful for the opportunity
to continue to move forward in a
positive direction in all areas of my life,
and without your help the outcome that
I was facing was one of many extreme
disadvantages and difficulties. I will
never forget your kindness, willingness,
encouragement, and the ways that you
advocated for me to both my landlord
and the housing authority. I also
appreciate you talking to the lady that
was helping me to properly file my
paperwork and apply for ERAP. 

Your advocacy for me is not overlooked
or unappreciated and I recognize how
much you have done for me throughout
the situation. You are and will continue
to be a part of my thoughts and
prayers. You are a person that I thank
God for and I hope all the best always
for you.


